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Dear Saint Louis University community, 
  
While there are other operational updates and announcements I will soon share with various audiences, I 
wanted to take this 

/provost/academic-strategic-plan/
/news/2023/march/triplett-dean-appointment.php
/news/2023/june/mcclure-dean-appointment.php


I wish you all the best this academic year. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mike Lewis, Ph.D. 
Provost 

 

 
 


